[bookmark: _GoBack]INVERNESS RIDGE ASSOCIATION
November Update
Dear Neighbors,
Mark Your Calendars: Inverness Ridge Association Annual Meeting
Saturday January 25, 2020, 10:00 AM, at the home of Barbara Jay, 100 Douglas. Please bring a dish to share – main dish, salad, or dessert. The IRA will provide beverages. Everyone is strongly encouraged to attend, renters too! Details to come in early January.
DVD Re-Paving Project: the DVD re-paving task force thanks all of you who attended the information meeting at the Dance Palace on October 19th. We had a full house and residents offered many comments and questions, which the task force will review in the coming weeks as they consider the engineer’s recommendations. Further updates will come in early 2020 as well as a schedule for additional community meetings and the expected parcel tax election. 
PRERAB: will conduct its annual fall maintenance work on gravel roads after the first rains arrive (hopefully soon!) and fill potholes on lower DVD.
IRA Chipping Program: this year’s chipping program was very successful with more than 125 piles chipped. We thank residents for their timely participation. This combined with many folks’ defensible space work and PRERAB’s vegetation management along our roads has this community looking better than ever.  Well done neighbors!

Firewise Community: With PRE qualified as a Firewise Community we are now eligible to apply for grants from the State for fire prevention/safety projects. Residents Tamia Anderson, Mike Ongerth and Jon Wurtzel are at work preparing our first grant application. Many thanks to them and to the IRA fire task force coordinated by David Wilson, which enabled us to qualify.
Finally, if you haven't yet paid your Inverness Ridge Association dues for 2019, please do so now. Send $25 to IRA, P.O. Box 342, Inverness, CA 94937. Bring your check for 2020 dues to the Annual Meeting in January.
Thank you,
Tim Stanton
IRA Board president



